


Chino Pants

Two styles available
Colour: Charcoal
Fabric: Cotton elastane
Size range: from 6 - 30 
(depending on style 
chosen)
Price: TBA

Chino Shorts

Two styles available
Colour: Charcoal
Fabric: Cotton elastane
Size range: from 6 - 30 
(depending on style 
chosen)
Price: $45.00 - $47.00

White Shirt

Available in long or short 
sleeve
Colour: White
Fabric: Cotton elastane
Size range: from 6 - 30 
(depending on style chosen)
Price: $30.00 - $39.00
Tie: $16.00

Polo Shirt

Colour: Royal Blue with 
grey/white accents
Fabric: Polyester
Size range: XS - 3XL
Price: $38.00

Winter Skirt

Colour: Royal blue
Fabric: Polyester viscose
Size range: 8-26
Price: $55.00 - $76.00
(depends on size and 
country of origin)

V-neck Jumper

Colour: Royal Blue
Fabric: Polyester cotton 
blend
Size range: 10-26
Price: $67.00

Soft Shell Jacket

Colour: Charcoal
Fabric: Polyester lycra
100% waterproof
Size range: XS - 3XL
Price: $78.00

Summer Dress

Colour: Blue/white 
check
Fabric: Polyester Cotton
Size range: 8 - 26
Price $45.00

The Lowanna College uniform is designed to cater for various shapes, sizes and tastes as well as the Victorian 
climate. The pants and shirts are made from stretch fabric for comfort and fit and all uniform items are 
available in a wide range of sizes.  The following items are available for you to select from.
All prices were correct at time of printing (May 2017)

NEW

NEW

Note that the tie is an
optional accessory.





UNIFORM POLICY UPDATE - May 2017
After a lengthy consultation and design process, on Monday 1 May 2017 the Lowanna College School 
Council ratified changes to our school uniform. These changes have occurred after considerable feedback 
from many in our school community, including students, staff and parents.

The rationale for change was largely based upon the desire to:

•	 reduce the number of uniform items required for purchase, 

•	 improve the quality of items and 

•	 increase the standard of dress while retaining a level of comfort and affordability. 

We are confident that we have achieved these aims.

Following this ratification from School Council, further development of our Uniform Policy will occur in the 
coming months. 

To allow time to transition to the new uniform, the following implementation guidelines have been 
determined:

•	 New uniform items will not be compulsory until the beginning of the 2019 school year.

•	 Between now and the beginning of the 2019 school year, students and families can choose to purchase 
new uniform items to replace their existing uniform items.

We would like to thank the College community for their input into this process and ongoing support. We 
trust that you are as happy with the outcome as we are.


